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OUR NEXT 

BUREAU EVENT 

Sunday, MAY 4, 2014 

at the Pasadena Scottish Rite 

     

Honoring our 

Masonic Youth! 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Check the special Flyer with this Bulletin 

and attend the 2014 Carnival being held 

at the Al Malaikah Shrine Center on April 

11-13.  Family fun!  Don’t miss it! 

You should not miss the 3
rd

 International 

Conference on Freemasonry at UCLA on 

March 22
nd

, presenting a panel of 

prominent Masonic scholars discussing 

unique perspectives on “Freemasonry, 

Aesthetics and Civil Society”.  You can 

register on-line at www.freemasonry.org 

or contact James Banta at Grand Lodge. 

A joint event of three Lodges, Wisdom 

Lodge 202, Pasadena Lodge 272 and So. 

Pasadena Lodge 290, will be held on 

March 1
st
, celebrating the George 

Washington National Masonic Memorial 

in Alexandria, VA.  Its Executive Director, 

George G. Seghers, will speak, along with 

our Grand Master, M/W John Cooper. 

Another very worthwhile Masonic event 

will be held at Liberal Arts Lodge 677 on 

March 23
rd

, where an Afternoon of 

Masonic Lectures will be presented by the 

Roosevelt Center Group at UCLA.   It will 

include talks by distinguished educators 

from Brazil and France, UCLA PhD. 

students, and our M/W John Cooper.  See  
www.youtube.com/watch?v=cKLeMbCdzfw.  

 

 

 
 

Newport – April 4-6 
                                 

Ontario – April 11-13 

SENIOR WARDENS 
GREET DEPUTY 

GRAND MASTER 

 

Along with enjoying a delicious Breakfast 

provided by the staff of the Midnight 

Mission (an annual “thank-you” from 

them for our constant support over the 

years), the Senior Wardens of Lodges in 

our Los Angeles area had the opportunity 

to visit with our Deputy Grand Master, 

R.W. Russ Charvonia, at the February 

Bureau Meeting.  These future heads of 

16 Lodges were photographed above with 

our distinguished guest (first row, fourth 

from left), during his inspiring talk on 

Masonry’s potential to lead society back 

to civility in an increasingly uncivil world! 
 

INVESTMENT 

GUIDELINES 
If your Lodge is fortunate enough to 

have some financial investments, you 

definitely want to manage these funds 

prudently and effectively.  The CMC is 

certainly the key directive in managing 

your assets wisely. 

The Grand Lodge Web Site has now 

added further assistance to your 

Investment Board of Trustees by also 

offering a special free on-line guideline 

to assist in making proper investment 

decisions and portfolio management. 

Log onto the Member Center on 

www.freemason.org and find the Lodge 

Investment Program selection under 

Reports and Features, for guidance. 

 

Join Us at the 

Annual Men’s 

Breakfast! 
 

 

Honoring the Most Worshipful 
John L. Cooper III 

∙  ∙  ∙ 

Be there 
on Sunday, March 2nd 

starting 8:15 AM 

The Hilton Hotel at LAX 
Los Angeles 

 

This will be our 82
nd

 Annual Breakfast. 

The Breakfast is open to all Masons, 

including Entered Apprentices and 

Fellowcrafts. Join the rest of your 

Southern California brethren at the 

largest yearly gathering of Masons 

other than Grand Lodge! 
 

REMINDER 
 

The “Calendar” on our Bureau Web 
Site is there for use by your Lodges.  
Please make it a regular practice to 
send your announcements to us 

monthly, and for increased 
participation, encourage your District 

Lodges to do so also! 
 

 
 

 

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 

16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 
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Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 
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